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Advertisement for admissions to the Ph.D. Programme in the 
Department of Hindi  [ November 2014 ] 

 

Applications are invited for admission to the Ph.D Programme in 
the Department of Hindi. Candidates willing to pursue research work 
leading subsequently to the Ph.D (Arts) degree in Hindi, University of 
Calcutta, should apply in the format available in Calcutta University 
website to the Head of the Department,  after paying Rs.100/- to the 
University cash counter through a challan (duly signed by the HOD) 
available from the University Cash Counter at the Calcutta University, 
College Street Campus. 

 The eligible candidate will have to appear for a written 
examination to be held in the Department of Hindi, the details of which 
are appended below. Successful candidates will have to appear for a 
viva-voce / counselling. 

 Those candidates who have already passed UGC-CSIR (JRF) 
NET/SET/SLET/Teacher Fellowship or equivalent examination or passed 
M.Phil or equivalent examinations need not appear for written test. They 
can directly appear for the viva-voce / counselling. 

 Maximum no. of Ph.D students to be admitted : 8 
 Reservation as per norms  
 Last date of receiving application : 10th December 2014 
 List of eligible candidates will be displayed : 20th December 2014   

( on the Notice Board of the Department ) 
 Tentative date for written examination : 7th January 2015 
 Tentative date of result publication : 20th January 2015 ( result will 

be displayed on the Notice Board of the Department ) 
 Tentative date for viva-voce : 29th January 2015 
 For syllabus, contact office of the Head of the Department  


